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Dear Members,
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We have produced a quarterly magazine » /0
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Our Australian Member Matt Stafford meets
Tom Sherring from Hampshire on his recent trip
down-under
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What happens under the bonnet is often a bit of
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a mystery!

who is our Club Webmaster
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I have had the pleasure of meeting a
number of you.
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Of course it has been disappointing that we
have not been able to arrange any meetings
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Financially, we are in a healthy position
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And what of the future?
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Pierre’s collection includes a Moss Malvern, a
Moss Monaco, and a Midge so he is obviously a
great enthusiast for the cars designed by JC.

The next task is to update our database for
next year.

It only remains for me to wish everyone a
very Happy Christmas and a good New Year
in 2013. $

John



